
Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 

Drennon Construction continues operations along Snug Harbor Road with the installation 

of the underdrain systems in the slope. Be mindful of intermittent truck traffic along the 

project corridor to bring material to the project site as the underdrain is being installed.  

 

Traffic Delays 

Drennon is scheduled to work Monday through Sunday, between the hours of 8:00am to 

8:00pm. Flagging operations will be required, expect delays and one-lane traffic control.   
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Crew works to install 
the underdrain systems 
on the slope.  

As the underdrains are 
being installed, the slope 

below is being cut to grade. 
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